
Samsung Washing Machines Error Codes
Samsung with display

 

Error code Error code interpretation Probable malfunction of the 
washing machine

 

 

E2

Does not drain water from the machine

The drain hose is clogged.

Litter in the sewer.

The hoses inside the machine are clogged.

The drain pump filter (drain filter) is clogged.

The drain hose is bent or squeezed.

The drain pump does not work.

The water in the machine froze (CM was stored at minus temperature)

 

 

E6

Water does not warm up

Incorrectly connected the machine to the mains.

The heater does not work.

The heater (TEN) does not work.

 

 

E1

Do not pour water into the machine

The water supply tap for the machine is closed or there is no water in
the house.



The water inlet hose is bent or compressed.

Clogged filter-mesh.

The protection of the water inlet hose "Aqua Stop" has worked.

4C2 Hot water is poured into the machine - above 50 В° C The water 
inlet hose is connected to the hot water tap.

SUD

5D (SD

There is too much foam in the tank

Put too much powder.

Put a powder that is not suitable for the machine's machine gun 
system.

A substandard or counterfeit powder was put.

 

 

E4

The machine can not evenly distribute things in the drum

There are few things in the car: one or two.

The underwear got into a heap or twisted together.

 

There is too much underwear in the car.

 

E9

The machine spontaneously drains the water. The water spontaneously 
drains from the machine

The drain hose lies low.

The drain hose was not properly connected to the sewer.

There is a hole or crack in the tank, from which water flow

 



3E

 

 

Motor overloaded, blocked by foreign object or broken

Overload of the motor due to a large amount of laundry.

The motor does not work.

 

9C

Unstable voltage in the mains (too low or high) The machine is powered
by less than 200 +/- 4 Volts, or above 250 +/- 4 Volts for more than 
30 seconds

 

DE

 

 

The hatch door is not closed

The door of the hatch is not closed properly.

The mechanism for closing the hatch door does not work.

DРЎ3 The door "Add Door" (for additional loading of laundry during the
washing process) is not closed or opens

Before starting the wash, the door "Add Door" was not closed.

Do not open / unlock the door.

DDC The "Add Door" door was opened incorrectly (for additional loading
of laundry) during washing. The "Add Door" door was opened during 
washing without pressing the "Start / Pause" button.

 

 

LC1

At the bottom of the machine hit the water

The drain filter runs (not closed or damaged).



Water flows out of the hopper (container) for the powder.

Internal connecting hoses or drain hose run.

Water runs out of the door (cuff is damaged).

 

TE

 

No signal from the temperature sensor The sensor or its wiring is 
damaged.

 

0F

 

0C

 

E3

Too much water in the car

The drain hose is not correctly connected to the sewer.

The valve for water filling blocked in the open state.

1E

 

1C

 

E7

No signal from the water level sensor The sensor or its wiring is 
damaged.

BE

 

E1

 



BE2

 

BE3

 

BC2

 

EB

The buttons / button on the control panel do not work. The plastic 
buttons on the control panel are "stuck".

AE

 

AC

 

AC6

Communication error There is no signal between the control cards.

CE

 

AC

 

AC6

The water temperature before discharge is higher than or equal to 55 
В° C The water inlet hose is connected to the hot water tap.

8E

 

8E1

 

8C

 



8C1

Vibration sensor "VRT +" does not work. The sensor or its wiring is 
damaged.

EE Drying temperature sensor does not work (appears only in machines 
with drying function) The sensor or its wiring is damaged.

FE

 

FC

Fan / dryer drying does not work (appears only in machines with drying
function) Fan / dryer drying does not work.

SDC Automatic dispenser does not work (appears only for machines with 
Wi-Fi function) Automatic dispenser does not work.

6C The drive or wiring of the automatic dispenser is faulty (appears 
only for machines with Wi-Fi function) The drive or wiring of the 
automatic dispenser does not work.

2H

 

3H

 

4H

Remaining time before the end of washing More than 99 minutes before 
the end of washing (2H - 2 hours, 3H - 3 hours, etc.).

Hot High temperature inside the drum (appears only for machines with 
drying function) The temperature inside the drum is above 70 В° C.

A0 ... A9

B0

 

C0

 

D0

 



E0

The factory test mode is on. The factory test mode is on.

CLB

 

Cb

 

В«_ _ _В»

The "Calibration" mode is started. The "Calibration" mode is started.

PoF During the washing, electricity was cut off (an error occurs after
electricity is supplied). During washing, the electricity was turned 
off.

BC The machine can not start the motor The triac (triac) of the motor 
rotation is not working.


